

Tech Time!

Helpful Information for using Technology at Home

April 20 - April 27, 2015



Dear Parents,

Welcome back to another edition of Tech Time! © This week's topic continues to look at how technology can support fitness. Last week I featured the top bicycle GPS devices, and now we are getting off the bike and onto our good old feet to take a peek at the top

walking pedometers for 2015. I invite you to 'walk on over' to this <u>site</u> to view the top ten pedometers as listed by price, information and pictures!



If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at school. I can be reached by email: scott.friedman@goshenfriends.org or by phone: 610-696-8166.

As always, I hope you find this week's edition helpful for your technology needs at home. Until next time, have a great week, happy computing, and happy walking!

In friendship,

Teacher Scott